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To : MYLENE G. SAMONTE
School Principal I
Don Mariano Marcos Elementary School

JEM BOY B. CABRELLA
Education Program Supervisor

PETER-JASON C. SENARILLOS
Senior Education Program Specialist

Subject : DSSC CONFERENCE WITH STAKEHOLDERS’ ACTIVITY

Date : December 3, 2024

Davao del Sur State College will conduct a “Conference with the Stakeholders” with the theme,
“Transformative Education: Stakeholder Roles in Curriculum Development” in Don Mariano
Marcos Elementary School on December 5, 2024.

This is an activity organized by students of Master Arts in Education of Davao del Sur State
College. Participants to the activity are parents, teachers, and division personnel who are invited
as resource persons. Academic teachers who do not have classes in the morning may participate
in the activity along with members of the Parents Teachers Association (PTA). Attendance to this
activity shall be voluntary and no DepEd funds shall be used for this purpose.

Dr. Jem Boy B. Cabrella, Education Program Supervisor, will be the resource person related to the
topic on curriculum.

For your information and guidance.

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
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